From: German Julian CC [mailto:jgerman@cornwall.gov.uk] 
Sent: 30 September 2013 23:46
To: jon@jonsmithassociates.net; John Adams
Subject: info from public meeting

fyi



From: German Julian CC 
Sent: 04 November 2012 21:39
To: 'Shirley Penhaligon'
Subject: RE: Roseland Neighbourhood Development Plan
Dear Trudi,

There were approximately 70 people at the public meeting. 51 people returned the forms. There were around 10 people from St Just in Roseland Parish. The meeting strongly favoured a Roseland neighbourhood plan (across the 5 Parishes). 

25 people said that yes, they would be willing to be in a working group. 9 more people said that they may be willing to be in a working group.

13 people said that they were willing to undertake a role to support the development of a neighbourhood plan (eg committee, admin) and a further  7 people said that they may be willing to do so.

There was an encouraging range of skills, from organising/administration to a former conservation officer, from builders/developers to researchers, from a chartered surveyor to a planning consultant (and one retired), from a solicitor to 2 landscape architects.

Hope this helps.

I will be at the PC meeting.

Best wishes,

                   Julian

Julian German
Independent Cornwall Councillor
Roseland Electoral Division
 
